Hereisareminder that many members have not yet paid their 2012 Dues. If in
doubt, just pay using the form below. If you have already paid, we will give
you credit for your 2013 member ship. Neat, huh?

Membership Application

Tampa Bay Fly Fishing Club

Your Name: Date:
Mailing address: City: State: Zip:
Hm. Phone: WKk. Phone:

Email address:

Type of Membership:

Please Check: One Year Five Year

Please list names you wish to include in family membership

Name: Rel:
Name: Rel:
Name: Rel:

Annual Dues: $25.00 Individual Membership

$35.00 Family Membership

$95.00Corporate Single Membership

(includes one membership and Ad Space)

$120.00 Corporate Double Membership

(includes two memberships or family membership and
. Ad Space in Newsletter)

Five Year Dues: $100.00 Individual Membership
$140.00 Family Membership

Please make check payable to: Tampa Bay Fly Fishing Club
C/0 Rick Valeri, 1404 Oxfordshire Ct. Brandon, FL 33510



Enjoy The Benuﬁ'f:;f- Awt 01 Fly Fishing

Next Meeting: Wednesday, January 04, 2012, 5:30 p.m.

Invited Speaker
Greg Stepanski

Greg grew up outside of Cleveland, Ohio reading Outdoor Life magazine and enjoying the
outdoors through scouting, even becoming an Eagle Scout. H went to the University of Notre Dame and
majored in Biology, then went to Ohio State to get his DDS degree and CWRU for pediatrics. After
practicing for several years in Ohio, Greg and wife Sue moved to Florida in "91. They have three
children, all of whom are avid fishers. Greg started fly fishing when he was given a $70 6-7 wt fly rod
and reel, then became hooked when he proceeded to catch four 30+ inchers while fishing a school of
reds . After fifteen years and a term as TBFFC president, he still has never repeated this feat.
Although busy, Greg tries to fish for bass at least once a week in the lake behind his house.

His presentation is about a his “bucket list” trip, with four city slickers going to some of the roughest
and most beautiful areas of western Wyoming to hunt Elk and Black Bear and to fish for giant Brown
Trout.
Featured Fly Tyer
Walt Durkin

Walt Durkin grew up in West Palm Beach and has fished on and off all his life, including through a
24-year Army career. He returned to Tampa Bay in 1998 where he enjoys fly fishing and the TBFFC. He
is a former club president and is currently a member of the TBFFC board of Directors and club co-
president.

A man of many talents, Walt has built his own fly rods, fished extensively in both fresh and salt
waters worldwide, organized club trips, and tied flies with his own personal flair. This time he will tie
“Walt's Wobbling Minnow,” his new spoon fly that caught a nice snook on his first try!
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Directionsto Our Meetings: From |-75---Take Bruce B. Downs exit from 1-75; go west 2 miles to traffic light, turn left onto Tampa
Palms Blvd., then left on Compton Drive, and right at Compton Park. From 1-275---Take Bearss East to Bruce. B. Downs; then
Bruce B. Downs east/north to Tampa Palms Blvd. Rt. on Tampa Palms, then left on Compton Drive and right at Compton Park




JANUARY 2012 PRESIDENT’'S MESSAGE

Happy New Year to all members!

Those of you who attended our December
meeting got new ideas for fly tying, plenty of great things
to eat, and wonderful camaraderie. If you walked away
with a new fly, fly pattern, or fly tying technique, please
thank our designated fly tyers, Jeff Janecek, Greg
Peterson, and Smitty, along with the tyathon organizer,
Pat Damico. Thanks also to members who made the
numerous donations of holiday food that helped make this
event a great success.

Speaking of successes, the annual “Play Hooky”
fishing event was well attended and the fish catching was
surprisingly successful. Thanks to Bryon Chamberlin for
arranging the event and to Bob Gaulin and Ted
Hagaman for supplying the lunch. See Page 7 for photos
of this historic outing.

The December 17 Don Coleman memorial outing
at DeSoto Park was very popular with the Suncoast
(sponsoring club) and Mangrove clubs, but was not very
heavily populated by TBFFC members. Again, the fish
catching was very successful.

Be sure to attend our January meeting to hear a
lively talk by former club president Greg Stepanski, and
to find out how Walt Durkin ties his new Wobbling
Minnow spoon fly.

Tight Lines, Dick Miekka ™
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Capt Pat Damico

2981 E. Vina del Mar Blvd.
St. Pete Beach, FL 33706
Tel: 727-360-6466

Web: http:/ /captpat.com
Email: flyguy@captpat.com

NS Studias
A Gift of Vision & Beauty

Heil K. S;zt-’-t-ﬁn‘q.
Artist / Photographer
813-416-3581

1-800-768-9564,
vanians@verizon.net
www.nsstudios.org

Brandon, Florida
One of a Kind
Photo's & Ceramics

Snook Fin-Addict Guide Service, Inc.
CAPTAIN RICK GRASSETT
2447 Waneta Drive = Sarasota, Florida 34231
Lure & Fly Fishing Specialist
FFF Certified Fly Casting Instructor
Bay, Back Country & Coastal Gulf Fishing
Sarasota Bay * Charlotte Harbor » Tampa Bay

(941) 923-7799 Email snookfin@aol.com
www.snookfin-addict.com www.flyfishingflorida.net
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Alligator Bob Y oung 813-986-3008

The next meeting of the TBFFC Board of Directors will be at 6:00

P.M. on Wednesday, January 11, location TBD.

NOT GETTING THE NEWSLETTER? Please call

Dick Miekka,
dmiekka@cs.com

Editor, at

727-866-8682 or

e-mail to

bar‘bcd Stcel Chartcrs, lm.':‘.-l
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L.J Cathelineau

1003 S. Collins Street
Plant City, FL 33563
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